Miami Dade College

FOUNDATION

OPPORTUNITYCHANGESEVERYTHING

December 13, 2022

Mr. Tobin Rockely

President & Director

Rockley Family Foundation, Inc.
470 Sunrise Dr

Golden, CO 80401-7231

Dear Mr. Rockely,

Thank you for the Rockley Family Foundation, Inc.’s payment of $12,500 to support the Kendall
Campus Performing Arts Department at Miami Dade College.

Your generous contribution will support the Kendall Campus Performing Arts Department with
the program, equipment, instruments, and student scholarships.

On behalf of the Miami Dade College Foundation, our students, faculty, staff, and administrators
thank you for your continued support of our programs. We sincerely appreciate your gifts.

Warm Regards

Nelson F. Hmcaple
Chief Executive Officer
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